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Hello everyone, 
 
 Was I the only one disappointed that we did not receive snow? I love 
snow, we do not get enough if you ask me. The good side is we had our 
night meeting and enjoyed talking about different borders.  The quilts    
that members brought as examples were all beautiful and had 
inspiring borders.  Some had interesting stories they shared.  We missed  
all who could not attend. 
  March will be busy with a workshop by Diane Knott of Butterfly 
Quilting.  The teacher allowed participants to select the pattern they 
wanted and will include instruction for each in class.  The sign up for this 
class has ended.  But you can still attend the day meeting for skill building 
with Rachel Phaneuf.  They will offer a dvd of the material covered,  I love 
those so I can review the information as often as needed.  Or the night 
meeting where we will enjoy Modern Quilting by Ali Winston.  See you 
there. 
  I also wish a speedy recovery to our members who are ill or had recent 
surgery.  And those who have had a tragedy in your family.  You are 
included in our prayers daily.  We miss you and hope to see you back soon. 
  
Have a nice day! 
  
Thank You 
Tina Corbitt 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 Officers 

 

President – Tina Corbitt 

Vice-Pres. – Libby Armstrong 

Day Secretary – Broach Winsley 

Night Secretary – Dori Holt 

Treasurer – Bev Mahle 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com
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Standing Committees 

For 2015 
 

Historian 

 Bonnie McClain 

 

Librarian 

 Broach Winsley 

 

Membership 

   Denise Allee 

   Joyce Trew 

 

Newsletter 

   Caryl Knox 

 

Programs 

 Linda Jones 

 Annie Kellum 

 Emma Parker 

 Linda Herren 

 Doreen Thornton 

     Caryl Knox 

     Jill Stroer 

 

Publicity 

 

 

Sunshine 

 Irene Gardner 

 

Telephone 

 Queen Esther Smith 

 

Ways and Means 

 Alberta Brown 

    Emma Parker 

    Rachel Phaneuf  

Membership 

Total Paid Members: 63 

 

Day Meeting  2/12/15 

Members Present: 35 

Visitors: 2 

Door Prize Winners: Rachel Phaneuf, 
Charlie Phaneuf, Linda Jones, Joan 
Hardy, Dawn Feist 

 

Night Meeting  2/26/15 

Members Present: 26 

Visitors: 0 

Door Prize Winners: Linda Herren, Ann 
Groves, Jeanette Koval, Erna Kriigel 

 

Bee News 

March 19th At Paula Miller’s 
Lunch will be provided.  Arrive anytime after 
10:00 a.m. and stay until........ 
Sewing machines, cutting stations and ironing 
stations are available for anyone to use who 
wants to sew.   
 
RSVP to either Paula or Sarah 
Paula:  paulamiller44@gmail.com 
Sarah:  sarah6599@bellsouth.net 
 
Paula's address is:  
Paula Miller 
5300 LeAnn Drive, Douglasville, GA 30135 
 
Paula's driveway is the first drive after the 
entrance to Boundry Water Park on Hwy 92.   
Look for  balloons and sign posted at LeAnn 
Drive/92 (same side of the road as Boundry 
Waters). 
It is a gravel road.  Follow the long drive to 
the end, gated entrance to her home will be 
on the left.   
 
We hope to see you there, 
Paula and Sarah 

 

March Birthdays: 

 

    Beverly Mahle              3/5 

     Susan Fisher    3/8 

     Gail Ford   3/16 

     Diane Johnson  3/25 

     Annie Kellum  3/25  

 

 

 

The New 2015 Membership 
Form is included in this 

newsletter and on the Website. 

A completed 2015 Form must 

accompany your payment. 

We have  55 paid members for 

2015! 

Quilt Show   

Savannah, GA 

 

Show Dates  

March 26 – 29, 2015 

 

Info: www.quiltfest.com 

http://www.quiltfest.com/
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Ad Hoc Committees 

 

Bee Keeper 

 Annie Kellum 

 

Challenge Quilt 

   Dori Holt 

 

Community Service 

 Emily Poole 

 Diane Johnson 

 

Christmas Party 

 Loretta Ford 

    To be announced 

         

GA Quilt Council Liaison 

 Patti Howell 

 

Golden Scissors 

    Gail Ford, A.M. 

 Ann Groves, P.M. 

 

Photographer 

 Charlie Phaneuf 

 

Saturday Stitch-In 

    Ann Groves 

    Vickie Hecht 

 

Webmaster 

 Joany Orsi 

Community Service  

IT'S BABY QUILTS FOR 2015 

 

Cherokee Rose, we voted to make baby quilts for the Birthing Center of 

Wellstar Douglas County Hospital. 

We plan to make and deliver 3 to 4 quilts per month, size at least 36" by 42". 

We want these quilts to fully wrap a baby and be fun for a toddler. 

Please wash each quilt when you finish it,  so that the babies are not 

exposed to the chemicals in new fabric. If you are unable to launder your 

donation,  just let  me (Emily) know and I will do it for you. 

The vote between the baby quilts and the duffel bags for older CASA kids 

was very close (5 votes). Those who wish to contribute a duffel bag ( IN 

ADDITION TO THE BABY QUILT) are invited to do so. You can find duffel 

bag patterns by Googling "free duffel bag patterns". All community service 

projects can be turned in to Emily or Diane. 

You voted to care for others, even the smallest. That's love. Thank you. 

Emily Poole and Diane Johnson 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

February 2015 

Beginning Balance $8,298.53 

Deposits: 

   Membership                  $570.00 

   Programs                       $240.00 

   Ways & Means              $135.00 

 

Disbursements: 

  Julia Wood                     $500.00 

   Kiwi Quilts                     $106.00 

 

Ending Balance           $8,637.53 

Challenge Quilt 
 

 

Hopefully all of you have checked 
the website and reviewed the 
rules for the Challenge Quilt.  The 
rules are simple and leave LOTS 
of room to express your creativity 
and talent.  
  
In recognition of the Guild's  
25th anniversary, I'm hoping that  
we have the best participation  
ever! 
 

Dori Holt 
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CRQG Program News 

The list of the 2015 programs, workshops, and Saturday Stitch-Ins are posted on the website. 
 

 

Our Feb 12th day meeting was a presentation on hexagon quilts given by Julia Wood. 

Her blog is http://thehexieblog.blogspot.com/. If you missed the meeting here is some 

additional information on Julia Wood: 

Her blog still has the free block of the month for 2014 available. There isn’t a tab at 

the top but you can still find the blocks if you scroll through the beginning of 

each month of 2014. She is starting a new BOM for 2015. 

She posted on her blog (Feb 13th) photos taken at our guild meeting. The quilt that 

Sandra Wilson is showing is her version of the 2014 BOM from the hexie blog. 

She donated a copy of her latest book to our library. 

The March 12th day meeting program is a skill building program by Rachel Phaneuf. We 

will be viewing a DVD so there is no need to bring any sewing supplies. The meeting 

should be over by noon. 

The March 26th night meeting program is a trunk show presented by Ali Winston. She 

has a blog about her work with modern quilting designs http://www.asquaredw.com/. 

She also has published a book Quilt Lab-The Creative Side of Science: 12 Clever Projects. 

Don’t forget to check out our website for upcoming programs, workshops and stitch-ins. 

We have our 25th anniversary celebration in June. Jodie Davis is presenting her quilt 

documenting project at the day meeting. Be sure to download the information and 

check out the video’s that explain her project.  

 

   Diane Knott Saturday Workshop March 7th 

Hunter Park Room 208 9AM-3PM 
 

By the February 12th meeting we need members to sign up for our first Saturday 
workshop of the year. We will have Diane Knott of Butterfly Threads Quilting 
teaching one of her patterns, (your choice as to which pattern you want to learn). 
You can learn about Diane and see her patterns at  
http://www.butterflythreadsquilting.com/ 
 
 

http://thehexieblog.blogspot.com/
http://www.asquaredw.com/
http://www.butterflythreadsquilting.com/
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Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild Minutes 
Day Meeting, February 12, 2015 

 
 

Libby Armstrong opened the meeting.  Libby said she opened the January day meeting, not Tina as the 
minutes reported.  The minutes were accepted as corrected. 
Bev Mahle reported that we have $8212.53 in the treasury.  Budget was read.  It was moved and seconded 
that budget be approved:  33 for motion; 0 against. 
February birthday:  Marge Frost 
Committee reports: 
Programs:  Linda Jones reported that Julia C. Wood would present a trunk show today and teach us two 
methods of making hexagons.  Diane Knott will teach a workshop March 7 (Saturday).  Fee is $20 plus cost 
of pattern.  Today is last day to register.  Choose your pattern from her website.  February night meeting:  
Linda Herren will host a discussion of borders.  Bring your good and bad borders to share.  March day 
meeting will be Rachel Phaneuf showing us some techniques. 
Newsletter:  Caryl Knox reported she got the date wrong in the newsletter. 
Phone calls:  Queen made necessary calls. 
Sunshine:  Bonnie McLain recovering from knee surgery.  Irene Gardner’s son passed away;  funeral was 
yesterday.  Doris Hohn will be moving to Texas.  She is in Douglasville Rehab on HWY 5.  Her house sale fell 
thru due to mold issues.  Awilda Cruz had surgery as did Donna Conway.  Caryl Knox has new 
granddaughter, Zoey.  Joyce Trew recovering from back surgery. 
Ways and Means:  raffling long ruler bag; large bag; longarm quilt services $5/chance. 
Membership:  35 members present; 2 visitors – former members Sherry Pell and Jeanette Korval.  One 
new member Melanie Cardell.  Door prizes:  Charlie and Rachel Phaneuf, Linda Jones, Dawn Feist and Joan 
Hardy.  We have a total of 60 members. 
Golden scissors:  2 signed up 
BEE:  will be at Broach Winsley’s house.   RSVP.  Lunch will be served. 
Christmas party:  Loretta Ford will report at the night meeting. 
Challenge quilt:  2015 is our 25th guild anniversary.  See website for rules for challenge quilt to represent 
25. 
Community Service:  Emily Pool and Diane Johnson gave us three choices to vote on: 
36x42” baby quilts for hospital 
40x50” Head Start pre-K 
Duffle bags for CASA 
April day meeting will be a sew day to work on community project. 
Doreen Thornton reported on Hydrangea Festival June 6-7.  She wants each of us to hang a floral theme 
quilt at Woody Fife Center.  Phaneufs will supply poles for hanging. 
Barbara Stevens needs plus size ragged jacket pattern if anyone has it. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Broach Winsley 
Day secretary 
 

PLEASE SEE WEB GALLERY FOR SHOW ‘N TELL AND PROGRAM PICTURES.  Thank you. 
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Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild 
 

Night Minutes, February  26, 2015 

 
 

Tina Corbitt called meeting to order at 7:05 pm.  A motion was made to accept minutes  in newsletter as 
corrected.  It was seconded and passed. 
February birthdays were announced. 
Treasurer’s report:  $8637.53  
Committee reports: 
Bee – Annie Kellum reported that 8 people attended Feb BEE at Broach Winsley’s.  March Bee will be at 
Paula’s house with Sarah assisting. 
No report: Christmas party, photographer, publicity, historian 
Community Service:  Emily Poole and Diane Johnson gave us three choices for projects: 
Quilts for Head Start; Duffle bags for CASA; Baby Quilts for Wellstar.  A vote was taken.  The winner was 
Baby Quilts for Wellstar – minimum 36x42”.  3-4 are needed each month. 
Librarian:  New Book:  Hexie Quilts – donated by author Julia Wood. 
Membership:  26 present; 62 members in all; Jeanette Koval rejoined. 
Door prizes:  Jeanette Koval, Linda Herren, Erna Kriigel, Ann Groves. 
East Cobb Quilt Show in June has headline for entries March 16. 
Newsletter:  Get info to Caryl Knox by noon Saturday. 
Program:  Linda Jones announced that Linda Herren will lead our discussion tonight on borders. 
March 7 is Diane Knott workshop 9-3.  Bring food. 
March 12 Day meeting Rachel and Charlie Phaneuf will show DVD on Skill Building. 
March 26 night meeting will be a trunk show by Ally Winston:  math, modern, abstract.  She has a book:  
Quilt Lab. 
Our June day meeting will celebrate our 25th anniversary.  Jody Davis will talk about her quilt documenta-
tion project:   Go Tell It at the Quilt Show.   
Saturday Stitch-in is April 11 9am to 9 pm;  $10; bring food. 
Sunshine:  Awilda is healing; Irene Gardner’s son died and she is ill.  Joyce Trew is doing better after sur-
gery – infection has healed.  Bonnie McLain is having slow recovery from knee surgery. 
Telephone:  Queen made necessary calls 
Ways and Means:  Albertha Brown is raffling a ruler bag and a quilt bag; there is a raffle for free quilting of 
up to a queen size quilt $5/ticket.  5 of these will be raffled during the year.  Linda Jones will donate stuff 
for March raffle. 
Website:  Joany Orsi is very good about keeping Website updated so feed her info.  All programs and 
workshops are on web.  Library is on the web. 
New Business: Budget.  Vote was taken.  New budget passed.  Tina Corbitt reported that there may be an 
overrun on program budget since it includes Hydranga Festival and 25th Anniversary party. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Broach Winsley, substituting as night secretary 
 

PLEASE SEE WEB GALLERY FOR SHOW ‘N TELL AND PROGRAM PICTURES.  Thank you. 
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Hydrangea Festival Douglasville 
       June 6 and 7 
 
We have a great opportunity to display our Quilts during the Hydrangea Festival 
in Douglasville. 
At the Woody Fite Center (the garden at Wood fite center is on the "free public 
tour" 
 
You can find the website if you google Hydrangea Festival Douglasville GA 2015 
 
The theme hydrangea for this year is French 
We would like to show 1 quilt from each of our members - keeping the floral 
theme (or the French theme) 
 
We need some people to handle the following: 
   Signage 
   Signing up guild members to greet guests 
   Collecting the quilts  
   pre-organization of quilts  (information form and photos) 
   Printing labels to be hung with each quilts 
      
Please e-mail me at Doreen Thornton        doreen_gene@bellsouth.net  

Golden Scissors ( Pieced—P, Long Arm—LA) 

February  

 

Day Meeting submitted by Gail Ford  Night Meeting submitted by Ann Groves 

Patti Howell- 4 quilts     Ramona Tucker-1 G/S, 2-Pins> machine 
quilted 
  Natures Whimsey     Rachael Phaneauf - Baby Quilt 
  Bubbles in the Cabin     Robin Meyer– 2 pins> machine quilted 
  2- Baby Chevron      Linda Herrin– 1 pin > machine quilted           
Rachel Phaneauf-friend’s quilt displayed  There were others for show and tell but                                                       
       they did not sign in. 
 
January Day Meeting 
Gail Ford—Microwave Bowls    Broach Winsley-U.F.O. 
Rachel Phaneuf-Lap Robes      Patti Howell-Charity Quilt 
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Georgia Celebrates Quilts® -- Call for Quilts 

 

The East Cobb Quilters’ Guild has issued a Call for Quilts for their 2015 show, Georgia 

Celebrates Quilts®.  The entry deadline is March 16, 2015.  All Georgia quilters are welcome to 

enter; ECQG membership is not required.  We want all kinds of quilts:  complicated and simple, 

traditional and modern, original or patterned – whichever one you like the best!  There is $4,000 

in prize money, and seeing your quilt in the show is priceless! 

All the entry information is at http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/.  Check out the new First Entry and 
Modern Quilt categories. Also, we’ve expanded the Young Quilter category to include stitchers 
up through age 18 and replaced the original design category with Art Quilts and Pictorial Quilts.   
 

Stay informed!  Sign up for the Georgia Celebrates Quilts® e-mail list at http://ecqg.com/quilt-
show/.  Questions?  Email us at quiltshow@ecqg.com.   

 

Saturday Stitch-In 

              April 11, 2015 
 

9:00am—9:00pm 

Ike Owen’s Community  

Center @ Hunter Park  

Douglasville, Georgia  30134 

 

 Covered Dish Dinner @ 

5:00pm 

 A sign-up sheet starts in  

February 

 

Ways and Means 
The Team will be auctioning Long Arm 

Quilting for $5. @ ticket. 

The quilt size limit is for a queen.  

Ruler Bag Winner—Caryl Knox 

Newsletter 

Information needed by 
March  28th to be included 

in April Newsletter 
carylknox@bellsouth.net 

 
All pictures available on Gallery. 

 

http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/
http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/
http://ecqg.com/quilt-show/
mailto:quiltshow@ecqg.com
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